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From: Rowan Silva 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 7:55 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

As a  resident, I am deeply concerned about many aspects of the state government's proposal for a stadium 
at Mac Point. Consequently it is vital, not just for myself, but for all local residents that the PoSS assessment be 
completely transparent and free of inherent bias towards the state government's position. This is particularly important 
in relation to the state government's use of contractors providing reports in support of its proposal. I am also deeply 
concerned about the AFL's effective ultimatum that a Tasmanian AFL team is conditional upon a new stadium being 
constructed, rather than the option of upgrading existing stadiums in Launceston and Bellerive being considered. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

The Out Place submission addresses specific details in the draft guidelines and seeks to ensure that the guidelines cover 
relevant matters affecting the assessment. Amongst these matters, I consider it is vital that the visual impact of the 
proposed statement be accurately and faithfully represented from all of the places identified in the submission. It 
should be carried out in such a way that all citizens have a full appreciation of how the proposed structure will impact 
upon such an important of the city and surrounding buildings and more natural areas, such as the Cenotaph. 

Yours faithfully, 

Rowan Silva 
 




